

# WINHILLS Gems Nursery Fortnightly Newsletter

## **Movement and handling**

Outside we have been embracing the windy weather and have made leaf kites from the large leaves we then flew them up on the mound. We enjoyed watching them fly and were very excited watching them fly off our string

### **PSED**

The children are learning about turn taking by playing team games and sharing the equipment. We are learning that it is polite to use our manners and when we need to use them. The children politely ask for their snack.

### Playing and exploring

The children have enjoyed exploring the setting since being back. The home corner has been very popular, the children are keen to provide us with a cup of tea and a slice of cake on a beautifully laid table.

### Communication

During carpet time we have been learning each others names. We are also learning the 'Hello' and 'Goodbye' songs on the carpet which mark the beginning and end of the sessions. We are also working on our listening skills.

### **Busy learning**

The children have been very busy since returning to nursery. They have painted portraits of themselves, looking in the mirror carefully to see what colour eyes and hair we have and what our other features look like and where they are on our face. The children have also looked at the 'Supertato' story where the main character is a superhero rescuing all the vegetables from the 'evil pea'.

# **Reminders**

We do go outside whatever the weather so can we just remind you to ensure your child has a named coat on their peg please. If you want to leave wellingtons at nursery please can you name them and we will put them in a cloth bag on your child's peg. We ask for a voluntary contribution of £1 per week which goes towards our snack time foods and any cooking ingredients we may use. Please give this to a member of the team.





